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A generously proportioned three bedroom semi
detached fami ly  home en joy ing  ample
driveway parking and a generous rear garden.
The accommodation extends to approximately
1441 sq. ft. Arranged over two floors and offers
further potential for expansion (STPP). This
thoughtfully extended home offers fantastic
opportunity for prospective buyers and offers
easy access to the surrounding amenities.

LOCATION



GROUND FLOOR

ENTRANCE HALLWAY
With window to the side aspect, stairs to the
first floor, under stairs storage cupboard,
doors to

LOUNGE
With window to the front aspect,  gas
fireplace with stone hearth and surround with
wooden mantle over, door to

KITCHEN / DINER
With window to the rear aspect, range of
matching eye and base level units, worktop
with inset sink and a half with mixer tap over,
integrated dishwasher, space for range style
oven with extractor hood over, peninsular
with breakfast bar, pantry cupboard, tiled
floor, part tiled walls, door to

UTILITY / BOOT ROOM
With  door  to  the  garage ,  space  fo r
appliances including washing machine, dryer
and fridge freezer, tiled floor, door to garage

CONSERVATORY
With windows to the side and rear aspect,
French doors to the garden, separate door
to side patio area

GUEST CLOAKROOM
With low level wc, wall mounted hand wash
basin

FIRST FLOOR

LANDING
With window to the side aspect, loft access
via hatch, doors to

BEDROOM ONE
With window to the front aspect, selection of
fitted wardrobes, built in wardrobe

BEDROOM TWO
With window to the rear aspect, airing
cupboard

BEDROOM THREE
With window to the front aspect, storage
cupboard

FAMILY BATHROOM
With window to the rear aspect, suite
comprising; low level wc, pedestal wash
basin, panelled bath, shower enclosure, tiled
walls

OUTSIDE
The fully enclosed rear garden enjoys a
southerly aspect and is mostly laid to lawn
with a patio area, a selection of mature
shrubs and trees, a generous storage shed
and a door to the large garage. 

The front boundary of the property is
retained by a mature hedge row with an
opening offering access to the driveway with
ample parking leading to the garage and
entrance door.
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Guide Price £495,000
Tenure - Freehold
Council Tax Band - D
Local Authority - Cambridge City Council


